

Đề thi tiếng Anh $\underline{\text{lớp 9}}$ học kì 2 số 1

Bản quyền thuộc về VnDoc nghiêm cấm mọi hành vi sao chép vì mục đích thương mại

PART A. LANGUA	•	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
I. Chọn một từ có ph	2	9	•	tròn A,B,C
hoặc D ứng với từ ch	iọn như ví dụ (câu b	0) đã làm. (0.6 điển	ı)	
0. A. lively			D.	. crazy
1. A. var <u>i</u> ety	_		D.	der <u>i</u> vative
2. A. <u>a</u> ccent	B. dialect	C. <u>a</u> bility	D.	v <u>a</u> riety
3. A. doc <u>u</u> mentary	a. documentary B. population		D.	maxim <u>u</u> m
II. Chọn một từ có tr	ọng âm chính rơi và	o vị trí âm tiết khá	c các từ còn	lại. Khoanh
tròn A, B,C hoặc D ứ	rng với từ chọn như	ví dụ (câu 0) đã là	m. (0.4 điểm	<i>i)</i>
0. A. enjoy			_	,
1. A. mysterious	B. generous	C. extensive	D.	
2. A. exchange	B. purpose	C. casual	D.	fashion
III. Chọn một từ/ cụi	n từ thích hợp nhất	để hoàn chỉnh các	câu sau. Kh	oanh tròn
A,B,C hoặc D ứng vớ	ri từ / cụm từ đúng n	thư ví dụ (câu 0) đ	tã làm. (2.0	điểm)
0. She is always proud	dher fat	her. 🦰		
A. since	B. in	©. Of	D. at	
1. The book	you lent me is wo	orth to read.		
A. what	B. which	C. wh	om	D. whose
A. what 2. The boy	_ <mark>is talking with Jo</mark> h	n i <mark>s my best</mark> frie <mark>nd.</mark>		
A. who	B. which	C. wh	om	D. whose
3. She had to learn Er	ıgli <mark>sh beca</mark> use <mark>she w</mark> o			
A. big	B. world	C. mu	ltinational	D.
multifunctional				
4. The country was cl	nopped up	_ small administrati	ve areas.	
A. into	B. to	C. bet	ween	D. from
5. Two weeks ago, M	r. John h	nis reservations.		
A. makes			de	D. has made
6. When I called on h				
A. clean	B. cleans	C. cle	aning	D. was
cleaning				
7. Sarah and her husb	and the	movies last Saturda	y.	
A. was going	B. went to	C. they	went	D. went they
to				
8. Louis Pasteur,		cure for rabies, was	s a French sc	ientist.
A. he	B. that	C. who	D. w	hom
9. The system of water	er pipes has broken. T		<u></u> .	
A. will reduce			l be reduced	
C. will have reduced		D. will	be reducing	





10. Please remember	this letter.		
	B. post	C. posting	D. to have
posted	2		
IV. Chọn dạng đúng cư	ủa từ trong ngoặc đề l	hoàn chỉnh câu như ví	dụ (Câu 0) đã làm
(1.0 điếm)			
0. My ideas needed mor			
1. There are	ways of do	oing this. (VARY)	
2. Microgravity means	the state of	(WEI	GHT)
3. The new airport is no	ow fully	. (OPERATE)	
4. Jack has still been	fo	or over the past 6 month	ns. I hope that he will
soon find a job. (EMPI	LOY)		
5. Although his job is q			b which provides
him more	opportunitie	s. (PROMOTE)	
PART B: READING			
I. Đọc đoạn văn và kho			
mỗi từ hoặc cụm từ thi	ích hợp để điên vào m	ôi chô trông trong đoạ	n văn sau. (1.0
điểm)		0.71	
		ast of Phan T <mark>hiet</mark> city.	
as well as a familiar tou			
of swaying coconut tre			
a <mark>nd popular holiday (2)</mark>	in ti	ne world with 15-kilor	netre strip of resorts
along the beach.			
		es, the blue and clean w	The state of the s
behind the clouds and c			
		are fantastic with activ	
and kite surfing. But the		· -	_
which is called "Sand D			
wind and looks like mo	ving waves from a far	and that is (4)	the dunes never
look the same. The scer		g at dawn. Mui Ne is re	eally a good ideal for
those who are interested		1 1 (5)	1 11 110 0
Mui Ne market and fis	shing harbor are also	a good chance (5)	daily life of
local fishermen.	· · ·	~ .	
1. A. for	B. with	C. through	D. in
2. A. destinations	B. places	C. camps	D. seasons
3. A. regarded	B. found	C. judged	D. considered
4. A. reason	B. the reason	C. reason why	D. the reason why
5. A. to discover	B for discovering	C. discovering	D. to be discovered

II. Đọc đoạn văn và trả lời các câu hỏi sau. (2 điểm)





There are more than 3,000 languages in the world today, but only about six are major languages of the world. Two-thirds of the world's populations speak those six languages. More than 300,000,000 people speak English as their first or native language. No one knows how many people speak it as a foreign language. Chinese is the only language with more speakers than English. This is because of the huge population of China, more than one billion people.

English is the native or official language on the one-fifth of the land area of the world. It is spoken in North America, Great Britain, Australia and New Zealand. In South Africa and India it is one of the official languages.

More people study English than any other languages. In many countries, the textbook in universities are in English. Many university classes are taught in English even though the native language is not English. English is the language of international communication. It is the language of international business, research, and science. More than three-fourths of the world's mail is written in English. More than three-fifths of the world's radio stations use English. More than half of the scientific and research journals are in English. Most other languages have borrowed many English words.

A. Choose the best answer a, B, C of	r D to complete th	ne sentences:
1. What language has the most speaker	rs in the world?	
A. English B. French	C. Chinese	D. Russian
2. people speak English as the	neir first or native	language.
A. Two-thirds of the world's populati		3. Over 300 million
C. About 300 million		D. nearly 300 billion
B. Answer the questions:		
1. Are Chinese and Arabic probably m	naior languages of	the world?
101110 Changes who remains proceeding the	injer iningerages er	
2. What percent of the world's radio st	tations are in Engl	ish?
2. What percent of the World's radio st	actions are in Engl	
3. Why do some countries use English	textbooks even th	nough English is not the native
language?		8
PART C: WRITING (3.0 POINT)		
I. Hoàn chỉnh câu thứ hai sao cho ng	ghĩa không thay á	tổi so với câu thứ nhất. (2.0
điểm)	, 8,	,
1.People believe that he was killed by	terrorists.	
→ He		
2.Unless you watch TV every day, you	u won't know muc	ch new news.
→ If you		
3. The young boy is naughty. He rides	an expensive mot	orbike.
The young boy who	pensi.e mot	
2 1110 Jouing 00 J 11110		





4. In spite of the l → Although	high prices, 1	my daugh	ter insists on go	oing to the i	novies.
5. "Why don't we	share the co	st of the t	our?" said my	friend.	
→My friend sugg			our. bura my		
II. Viết một đoạn		g 100-120	từ về chủ đề s	au: (1.0 điể	em).
The three most in					,
- Organized					
- patient					
 skillful and 	calm				
					
				1000	
				2 20	
P <mark>ART A. LAN</mark> G	- GUA <mark>GE</mark> FOO ó phầ <mark>n gạch</mark>	C <mark>US (4.0</mark> chân pho	<mark>ít</mark> âm <mark>khác các</mark>	từ còn lại.	Khoanh tròn A,B,C
1. D		2. A	1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1		D
II. Chọn một từ c tròn A, B,C hoặc			•		c từ còn lại. Khoanh (0.4 điểm)
1. B			2. A		
III. Chọn một từ A,B,C hoặc D ứn					sau. Khoanh tròn m. (2.0 điểm)
1. B	2. A		С	4. A	5. C
6. D	7. B	8.	С	9. B	10. A
IV. Chọn dạng đ (1.0 điểm)	úng của từ t	trong ngo	ặc để hoàn chí	nh câu như	r ví dụ (Câu 0) đã làm
0. My ideas need	ed more care	eful explo	ration (EXPL	ORE)	
1. There are	various	F -20	ways of doi	ng this. (VA	ARY)
2. Microgravity n	neans the sta	te of	veightles	SS	(WEIGHT)
3. The new airpor	t is now full	y	operational		. (OPERATE)
•					•





4. Jack has still be	ill beenunemployed		for over the past 6 months. I			
hope that he will	soon find a job	. (EMPLOY)				
5. Although his jo	bb is quite good	d, he still wants to	o look for another	job which provides		
him more	im more promotion opportunities. (PROMOTE)					
PART B: READ	ING (3.0 PO	INTS)				
I. Đọc đoạn văn và khoanh tròn một phương án đúng nhất A, B, C hoặc D ứng với						
mỗi từ hoặc cụm từ thích hợp để điển vào mỗi chỗ trống trong đoạn văn sau. (1.0						
điểm)						
1. B	2. A	3. A	4. D	5. A		
II. Đọc đoạn văn và trả lời các câu hỏi sau. (2 điểm)						
A. Choose the be	est answer a, I	B, C or D to com	plete the sentenc	es:		
1. C		2.	В			
B. Answer the o	uestions:					

- 1. No, they aren't
- 2. More than three-fifths of the world's radio stations use English.
- 3. Because English is the language of international communication. It is the language of international business, research, and science.

PART C: WRITING (3.0 POINT)

- I. Hoàn chỉnh câu thứ hai sao cho nghĩa không thay đổi so với câu thứ nhất. (2.0 điểm)
- 1. He is believed to have been killed by terrorists.
- 2. If you don't watch TV every day, you won't know much new news
- 3. The young boy who rides an expensive motorbike is naughty
- 4. Although the prices are high, my daughter insists on going to the movies.
- 5. My friend suggested sharing the cost of the tour

Mời các bạn tham khảo thêm nhiều tài liệu Tiếng Anh lớp 9 hay và miễn phí tại: https://vndoc.com/tieng-anh-9-moi

